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The Robert Lee Elementary 
School Annual Awards 
Assembly will be on Thursday, 
May 28 at 9 am in the 
Cafetorium with the Robert Lee 
Jr. High and High School 
Awards Assembly to follow at 10 
am.

All parents and family 
members are encouraged to 
attend.  Please feel free to 
contact the school office at 453-
4555 for additional information.

Also please note that school 
will be dismissed for the summer 
break at 12:30 that day.  The 
buses will be running at that 
time and arrangements will need 
to be made to pick up students 
at the early release time.

By George Tomes
The Bronte High School 

Longhorn Band traveled to 
South Padre Island May 14 
through the 17th to compete in 
the Texas Music Festival.  The 
Longhorn Band scored straight 
1’s (Superior ratings) from all 
three judges.  They also won the 
Best Band in small school Band 
category.  Out of  the twelve 
bands at the competition, which 
included bands from 4A and 5A 

high schools, our Longhorn 
Band scored 3rd place in the 
festival.

While they were there, the 
band also enjoyed the beach, 
shopping at the local gift shops, 
tour the South Padre Island 
Dolphin Research and Sealife 
Center, enjoyed dinner at 
Marcello’s Italian Restaurant, 
spend all day that Saturday at 
the Shlitterbaun Water park.  
The students represented 
themselves, Bronte High School 
and their parents very well.  We 
are very proud of  them!

Representing Blackwell CISD 
for next year are the new Junior 
High Cheerleaders:  Jacie Fields, 
Jordan Jones, Darrian Kenney, 
Caitlin Lange, Emilee 
Sanderson and Madison Solis.

Junior High Twirler will be 
Madeline Bell, with Allison 
Panzer as Mascot and Emily 
Rasco as Manager. 

High School Cheerleaders for 
next year are:  Hailey Bennett, 
Krista Clower, Stormie Lewis, 
Shelby Panzer, Halee 
Sanderson, and Shianne Solis.

High School Twirler will be 
Audrey Mink, with Abbigail 
Sorrells serving as Mascot and 
Carlie Powers as Manager.

 James Roberts, a 2015 graduate of  Robert Lee High School, has been 
awarded a $1,000 scholarship by Ivey Motor Co. Inc., and Ford Motor Company.  He is shown here 
receiving his certificate as presented by Billy W. Roe. Roberts’ parents are Douglas and Denise 
Roberts. James plans to study Sports Medicine at Angelo State University in San Angelo . Students’ 
applications are judged by the National FFA Organization in Indianapolis, Indiana.

 At its 
final meeting of  the year, the ‘64 
Study Club reviewed 
three Robert Lee High School 
senior applications for annual 
scholarships.  Because the Lions 
Club shared funds from 
community projects for the 
scholarship fund, the Study 
Club awarded all three 
applicants scholarships for this 
year.  The scholarships and best 
wishes for a successful college 
experience will go to Mason Hill 
(from left), Madison Wright, and James Roberts.
   The ‘64 Study Club was organized in 1964 as a social organization 
working towards community support. Some of  the projects include 
the West Texas Rehab Telethon, a birthday party at the Care Center, 
funds for the Food Pantry, support of  the EMS and RLVFD, Project 
Graduation, memorials, and providing a scholarship for two RLHS 
graduates.  Organizational meetings will be held during the summer 
and regular meetings will continue in September.
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